MEMORANDUM

FILE NO: TR 324,200

DATE: August 1, 2012
TO: Honorable Councilmember Kevin Faulconer, City Council District 2
FROM.: Linda J. Marabian, Deputy Director, Transportation and Storm Water Department

SUBJECT:  Proposed All-Way Stop at Pacific Beach Drive and Olney Street

At the request of a member of the community, we evaluated the intersection of Pacific Beach
Drive and Olney Street for the installation of an all-way stop. This memorandum is to inform
you that the intersection met the criteria established in Council Policy 200-08 for the installation
of an all-way stop at this location.

If you have comments or concerns, please respond to me by memorandum within 30 days. If we
do not receive comments, we will proceed with the installation,

If you have questions, please contact Gary Pence at (619) 533-3184,
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Linda J. Marabian
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cc: Kip Sturdevan, Director, Transportation & Storm Water Department
Gary Pence, Senior Engineer — Traffic, Transportation Engineering Operations Division
Donald Bender, Public Works Supervisor, Street Division
Lieutenant Andrew Hoffman, San Diego Police Department, Traffic Division
Brian Curry, Chair, Pacific Beach Planning Group




